
 

 

 

 

 

 

16th June 2020 

 

Dear Members, 

 

 

Temporarily Closure of Squash Court 

 

 

Please be informed that the Squash Court will be temporarily closed on  

19th June 2020 (Friday) for the cleaning work. 

 

We are sorry for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your kind 

attention. 

 

 

Recreation Department 

 

 

尊敬的會員： 

 
 

壁球場暫時關閉 
 

 

本會之壁球場將於二零二零年六月十九日(星期五)暫時關閉，以便進行清潔

工作。 

 

不便之處，敬請原諒。祈請垂注! 

 

    

康樂部謹啟 

二零二零年六月十六日 

Yau Yat Chuen Garden City Club Ltd. 

又一村花園俱樂部有限公司 
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